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Cairo, 12 September 2021 

Arab Administrations of ITU Member 

States 

_ Arab Regulators 

ITU-D Sector Members and Associates 

_ Academia Institutions 

Regional and International Organizations 

concerned 

Regional chairs and vice chairs of the 

Advisory Groups and Study Groups 

UNESCO Regional & National Offices 

UNESCO National Commissions 

UNESCO Chairs & Institutes 

UN Organizations in the Arab Region 

UN Resident Coordinators of Countries in 

the Arab Region 

All relevant stakeholders non-members of 

ITU 

Subject: Postponement of the ITU- UNESCO Regional Digital Inclusion Week: uEnsurlng equity and 

inclusivity in all that we do: Data, Platforms and Policies" 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

This is a follow-up to our circular letter no. 019124 dated 12 August 2021, concerning participation in the fifth 

edition of the annual ITU-UNESCO Regional Digital Inclusion Week for Arab States, initially planned to take 

place between 26 September to 2 October 2021, under the theme "Ensuring Equity and lnclusivity in all that 

we do: Data, Platforms and policies". 

We would like to inform you that the event has been postponed to the period from 28 November to 2 

December 2021 and apologies for any inconvenience caused. We continue to look forward to your active 

participation and wish you all keep safe. 

Yours faithfully, 

Adel M. Darwish 

Regional Director 

ITU Arab Regional Office 
Director 

UNESCO Regional Bureau 

for Science in the Arab States 
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